
Wasatch County Parks & Recreation SSD #21 
Public Notice 

 
Public Notice is hereby given that the Wasatch County Parks & Recreation Special Service 
District #21 Board of Directors will hold a public hearing on December 10, 2024 at 6:00 PM. The 
purpose of the hearing is to hear comments from the public and to discuss approval of the 2024 
Budget amendments, approval of the 2025 Budget, and the 2025 Fund 25 Memorandum of 
Understanding Budget.  The location of the hearing is 25 N Main Street, Heber City, Utah. 
Posted on the Wasatch County Parks and Recreation SSD #21 website,  
www.wasatchcountyparksandrec.com , the Wasatch County Recreation Center, Wasatch 
County Administration Building, and the Wasatch County Sr. Citizens Center.   Published in the 
Wasatch Wave Nov. 20, 27, and Dec. 4, 2024.  Published on Utah Public Notice website 
November 20, 2024.  
 
Tom Bonner, Director 
Wasatch County Parks & Recreation 


